
 

 
Paramaribo, December 28th, 2017                                                                          Temporary 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.85/2017T 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE SHIPPING TRAFFIC 

COPPENAME RIVER – MOUTH OF TIBITI 
SUNKEN PONTOON 

 
In the Coppename River, eight hundred-meter (800m) south of the mouth of the Tibiti River a 
loaded pontoon has sunk. The position of the pontoon is 5 ° 32.343'N - 55 ° 54.738'W and is 
temporary marked with a yellow unlighted float. 
 
For safety reasons, all ships and other users are requested to approach the area mentioned 
above with caution. 
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